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On Thursday, Megan and Jenny from Leeds Children’s Charity came into school to tell us 
more the work they do. Leeds Children’s Charity, based at Lineham Farm, provide  
unforgettable breaks for underprivileged, vulnerable and disadvantaged children. These 
much-needed breaks allow children the opportunity to experience new things such as riding a 
bike, hot meals, a warm bed to sleep in and toys to play with.  Leeds Children’s Charity gives 
children a chance to make special memories and feel the way a child should - safe. 
 
Leeds Children’s Charity is one of the charities that the children in Prep chose to support this 
year. The sales from the nativity and Carol Concert tickets amounted to an amazing total of 
£1020.08 which has been donated to Leeds Children’s Charity. Pictured above are some of 
our Prep School Wellbeing Champions giving our donation. We plan to have some more 
events this year to help raise more funds for this fantastic charity! 
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